
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 501 
RE: Revisions to Oakland Embargo, Monday, May 17, 2004 
 
 
All Concerned: 
 
Revisions to Oakland Embargo, Monday, May 17, 2004: 
 
Effective Monday, May 17, 2004, the UPRR partially lifted their Oakland 
Facilities Embargo. 
 
ALL WESTBOUND volume destined to Oakland, CA can be billed without 
restriction.  This includes all interline volume originating on connecting 
railroads. 
 
The only remaining restriction, is the continued Embargo of EASTBOUND 
volume originating at the UPRR Oakland, Ca Facility, which will still be 
governed by the Permit Allocation System currently in place until railcar assets 
are sufficiently in place to support such volume. 
 
If you have specific questions, please direct them to your local Customer 
Service Representative. 
 
Thank - you for your continued patience. 
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